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-City of Osage Beach- 
 

Stealing from Coach Outlet Store   
 

Osage Beach, MO – On November 17, 2020 at approximately 1:42 pm Officers were 
dispatched to a Stealing in Progress call at the Coach Outlet Store, 4540 Osage Beach 
Parkway.  As Officers were en route to the scene, dispatch advised two black females 
and one black male left the store in a black Chevy Equinox with several hundreds of 
dollars in merchandise not paid for. 
  
While on the scene taking the report, a Miller County Sheriff’s Deputy stopped a vehicle 
matching this description at the intersection of Highways 54 and 242.  Upon arrival at 
the vehicle stop, our Officers were able to identify all three subjects as the individuals 
from the Coach Outlet Store along with $4,092.00 worth of unpaid merchandise in the 
vehicle. 
 
All three subjects were taken into custody without incident and transported to the 
Camden County Jail awaiting charges.  
 
Osage Beach Police Department was assisted by the Miller County Sheriff’s Office. 
 
 

### 
 

Never miss any information from the City of Osage Beach; sign up for all City alerts at 
www.osagebeach.org. Click on the “Notify Me Sign Up” and follow the easy steps. 
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